WEST BEND KETTLE TRAILBLAZERS CLUB MINUTES

Hello Everyone,
Here are the minutes from January 9 Club meeting which was held at the West Bend Lakes .
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm by President Pat Groth

* Secretary's Report - excepted 1st by Mike W. and 2nd by Adam J.
* Treasurer's Report - $18,332.63 Excepted 1st by Harley and 2nd by Carl

Old Business

Trails and bridge are in - Kris made 35 entries into the SNARS program. Any other hours, please let her
know.

Trail Bosses - Get a list of landowners names, address, and phone number to Kris, she is working on the
updated contact list for the Landowner party.

Safety Class- 13 Students passed (Pat, Mike W. and Eric were the instructors )

Club Trip- Weekend of the January 18 and February 15 in Carter at the casino - A block of rooms are
being held, call the Casino to reserve under your name. 1 room left for the 18 and 5 rooms left for the
15th of February.

Landowners party- March 23 at West Bend Lakes . Everyone is asked to bring a item for a door prize.
Also Club Members are asked to bring desserts.

New Business

County Report- Any new acreage enrolled into conservation programs need approval from FSA office
before trails can be put in.

County is wanting to use media to relay trail openings not phone line anymore. Also , they would like 2
contact people from each Club to be called about trail conditions. Club nominated Pat and Mike.

Ice races - February 10 Subject to weather. We will be doing food- park in the volleyball court for the
workers. Paul Buettner has burger we can purchase from him. We will need chili donated for that

day.. You can bring it that day or drop it of by Jane's house before 7:30 am Sunday Morning.

Scholarship- It was brought up instead of doing a scholarship , a motion was made by Pat to give $200.00
to West Bend Fire Department . excepted 1st by Bob and 2nd by Dennis

Next meeting will be at the West Bend Lake at 6:45pm February 6th
Meeting adjourned 1st by Clint and 2nd by Mathew

There is an attachment for Club logo-wear order form, fill out and bring to meeting or forward back to
me.
Thank you,

-- Secretary,
Jane Falk



